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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Cape Elizabeth School Building Advisory Committee "Not giving the
town time to digest tax info"
1 message

Cape Elizabeth School Building Advisory Committee <cesbac@capeelizabethsbac.com> Fri, Feb 16, 2024 at 9:38 AM
Reply-To: rob@rekroommedia.com
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

From: Rob Krauser rob@rekroommedia.com
Subject: Not giving the town time to digest tax info

Message Body:
Still in disbelief that the SBAC gave the town almost no time to digest the tax ramifications of the 7 project options put
forward.

Tax burden is so clearly the #1 factor people in Cape are considering when making a decision about schools. As far as
I can tell, people in Cape had 48 hours or less to see the 7 designs with the tax info finally included. How that is not
seen as important by the SBAC is beyond me.

And the rush to get out of the meeting last night was insulting. Tim Thompson gleefully crumpling up paper like a
toddler who just discovered newspaper for the first time was the icing on the cake.

Clear to me that the majority of SBAC members have made their mind up already and do not want any public
feedback unless it helps their case.

--
This is a notification that a contact form was submitted on your website (Cape Elizabeth School Building Advisory
Committee https://www.capeelizabethsbac.com).

--
Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about town/school department business are
classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.
---
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to cesbac+unsubscribe@
capeelizabethschools.org.
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